Carla Hoekzema

From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov

Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 6:26 AM

To: Plancom; Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Contact the Planning Commission

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the Planning Commission
Date & Time: 10/07/2021 6:26 am

Response #: 74

Submitter ID: 44101

IP address: 73.169.131.205

Time to complete: 7 min., 1 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (o) Innis Arden

2. (o) Email

3. john hushagen

4, hushagenjohnd@gmail.com

5. 10/7/21 '

6. tree code

7. 1. Shoreline needs to enact an Exceptional Tree program, like Seattle has, to give residents pause before they automatically remove a tree.

2. Given the amount of new housing development happening in Shoreline, 1 believe the city needs a full-time arborist to help with tree protection code
enforcement. Builders are required to have an arborist write tree protection guidelines for new projects, but typically as soon as the building starts, they forget

1



about protecting trees. Great examples of poor tree protection can be found in numerous sites along N. 185th St. between Aurora and [-5. We send inspectors out
to make sure all the other areas of construction are done to code, but no one enforces tree protection and the result is slow-dying trees on many, many projects.

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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